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Red Class Newsletter 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a wonderful week we have had celebrating Book Week! The children 

have been super and engaged in the whole school text ‘Flotsam’! We were also 

lucky to be part of a workshop with author Cliff McNish where the children 

were able to create their own puppy character.  

As our online learning comes to end we would like to thank you for your 

continued support. We have been delighted with the children’s attitude to 

learning and how they have engaged with the tasks we have set them. A big 

well done to all! 

We are very excited to be welcoming the children back next week! We will be 

continuing our learning in maths to consolidate number skills and the 

knowledge we have gained through remote learning. Our literacy learning will 

be based on phonics, playing games and practising the sounds we have learnt 

so far. A large focus this week will be settling the children back into the school 

and learning routines. We will be operating free flow play throughout the day 

as normal so please make sure your child has a warm coat and wellies.  

 

Reminder: Red class start at 8.45 and finish at 3pm.  

 

We wish you a wonderful weekend and look forward to seeing you 

all next week!  

If you have any comments or questions please send an email to 

red@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk and we will be in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss May and Mrs Brotherton. 
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